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February 4, 2018 

  
The Honorable Josh Green, Chair 
    and Members on the Committee on Human Services 
Hawaii State Capitol 
514 Beretania Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 
  
            RE:     Strong Support for SB 2089 – Establish Youth Commission 
  
Rainbow Family 808 strongly supports SB 2089, a Youth Commission needs to exist to ensure that our 
government fully realizes the needs of our youth and network with others to arrive at decisions that are in 
the best interest of our Youth from a range of members. 
 
One suggestion is to include in the Commission, at least four Youth from a variety of home situations 
(Homeless and those in homes with families) and gender parity as well. It’s most important that the Youth 
have a  voice in the decisions made regarding their needs.  Youth do not have the resources that adults 
many times take for granted.  Youth don’t have the financial resources to provide for their daily needs, nor 
the right to vote and many times they are not reconized in order that they speak up for their rights and 
needs.  
 
Please pass SB 2089 to ensure that the best possible chance to survive and thrive.  Thank you. 
  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Carolyn Martinez Golojuch, MSW 
President and Co-Founder 
Rainbow Family 808 
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